From: PB Communications

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 12:17 PM

To: PB Commissioners

Cc: PB SLT (Senior Leadership Team) - DL; Cook, Eva
Subject: Staff to activate 15 pop-up spray locations across city

Good afternoon Commissioners,

In a few minutes we will be sharing some information on our social media channels alerting the public to 15 pop-up
spray cooling centres located at playing field parks across the city. Staff will be activating existing irrigation systems at
the following park playing fields (see below) for the public to use to help keep themselves cool during the current heat
wave. The sprinklers will go off for 15 minutes at the top of every hour from 11 am until 6 pm. The sprinklers that will be
activated will be those closest to mid-field.

We will be advising the public to use caution, as the irrigation is pressurized and may spray with some intensity near the
sprinkler head.

The locations are spread out across the city and include:

e Aberdeen

e Adanac (North)
Balaclava (Oval)
Beaconsfield

Bobolink

Champlain

e China Creek (North)

e David Lam PH | (Sports Field)
e George Wainborn

e Kensington

Kerrisdale

Slocan (North)

West Memorial

West Point Grey

e Winona (Middle Field)

This is just one of the measures staff are implementing to support people during this weather event.
Sincerely,

Christine

Christine Ulmer, MSc. | Senior Manager, Marketing & Communications

Vancouver Park Board | 2099 Beach Avenue

A7 9. s christine.ulmer@vancouver.ca
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